

ANGLOPHONE WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT



OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
1135 Prospect Street • Fredericton, New Brunswick E3B 3B9 • www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca

November 12, 2014

Mr. Peter Fullarton 378 Red Rock Road Red Rock, NB E6B 2C3

Dear Mr. Fullarton,

Thank you for your letter, dated October 27, 2014, and pertaining to the Stanley School sustainability study. It was received on October 30, 2014, and I had a chance to review it last week.

You raise good points regarding the catchment areas that currently exist. I am sure there are many opinions on where the boundary lines should be and the extent that ASD-W Policy 319-1 on Inter-District School Placement is used by those wishing to attend school outside the catchment area.

I will be providing your letter to the District Education Council as they continue to work on the sustainability study. While the current study is specific to Sections 6.4 and 6.5 of Provincial Policy 409: Multi-year School Infrastructure Planning, I know that catchment areas and school boundaries will likely enter into the conversation.

Would you like me to post your letter publically, on our website? I hope you have had the opportunity to visit www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca regularly to keep up on the conversations and information being posted.

I can be reached at david.mctimoney@gnb.ca or 444-4034.

David M' Zuroney

Sincerely,

David McTimoney Superintendent

Brunswick